
 

 

26 April 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
School Milk  Tuesday 26 April 2022 to Wednesday 20 July 2022 
 
If you would like your child to have milk at morning break, I would be most grateful if you would pay the 
above by Tuesday 10 May 2022. Payments should be made via Parent Pay. 
 
Amount £9.88 
 
Please note we are no longer providing dental milk. 
 
Please note children who are not yet 5 years of age are entitled to free milk and would pay the term 
after they have reached their 5th birthday 
 
If your child receives free school meals you do not need to make a payment for this. If your child is entitled 
to Free School Meals or is under 5 and you DO NOT wish your child to have milk please reply to this 
email no later than Friday 29 April 2022. This is NOT the same as Universal free school meals given to all 
infant children.  If you are unsure whether you are registered for free school meals, please contact the 
school.  
 
 
Thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Mrs E McGunigall 
    


